
The Responsible Aquaculture Foundation (RAF) Education Program 
provides a platform from which to disseminate knowledge on 

best management practices for aquaculture. 
It will also attempt to address issues related to disease and other 

production problems as they develop.

Working in conjunction with leading experts in the fields 

of aquaculture and distance education, 

RAF is placing the focus of its initial courses on health management 

for shrimp facilities and seafood safety.


